
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/22/2016 5:02:33 PM
Subject: I didn't have much and it may be bad...

March 22, 2016
 
 
The Honorable Ernest J. Moniz
United States Department of Energy
1000 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, D.C. 20585
 
Dear Secretary Moniz,
 
I have appreciated your continued willingness to discuss issues we are having with the federal government’s 
obligations at the Savannah River Site, but I am concerned that our conversations never seem to bear fruit.
 
On December 14, 2015, I wrote to you requesting the Department of Energy’s compliance with feder
 
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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